
    
 
The European Summer Program is composed of two 4-week-courses (ESP1 from May 28 to June 25; ESP2 from June 29 to 
July 23). All courses fulfil ECTS standards and are taught in English (except as specified). Students can choose from a large 
variety of electives. 
 
The program has been designed as a real “package”, including academic courses, curriculum-related field trips, personalized 
assistance, accommodation on the campus, and provides breakfast and lunch during weekdays—another advantage 
especially for students travelling for a first time. 
 
Courses 
European Integration May 28 to June 25 

 
Classes from Monday to Friday. 
French classes in the mornings. 

Elective course in the afternoons. 
Fieldtrips on weekdays. 

 

European Business and Management 
French Arts in Europe: Spotlight on WWI 
World Class Museum between Paris and Brussels 
Expression et civilisation Française (taught in French) 
French Cinema (taught in French) 
The French Health and Social Care System 

 
Intensive French 
Elective course: 2 parts 
French Conversation 
Intercultural Communication 

 

 
Included in the trip: 
 

 tuition fees including classes and teaching materials, assessment 
and transcripts 

 accommodation in university halls of residence 
 breakfast and lunch on weekdays 
 free access to public transportation in Lille (bus and metro) 
 a student card and access to university facilities 
 3 fieldtrips, 6 group dinners 
 an orientation program 
 cultural and social activities 
 administration fees 

 
Lille is strategically placed within a 300-km radius of 5 major European capitals: Paris, London,Brussels, Luxembourg and 
The Hague. Its highly-developed transport systems such as the Euro-tunnel and TGV-high speed trains enable students to 
travel aroundFrance and Europe very easily by rail: 

- Paris: 58 mins 
- Disneyland: 1 hr 15 mins 
- « Les Châteaux de la Loire »: 3 hrs 
- « La Côte d’Azur » (“The French Riviera”): 5 hrs 
- London (Great Britain): 1 hr 40 mins 
- Brussels (Belgium): 38 mins         For more information : Melanie Conroy (mrconroy@memphis.edu) 

 


